Hutton Cranswick CP School

Headteacher: Liz Burkinshaw The Green, Hutton Cranswick, Driffield, YO25 9PD

Tel: 01377 270482 email: cranswick@eastriding.gov.uk

Website: www.huttoncranswickschool.co.uk



Thursday 24th September

Dear Parents/Carers

Spellings

Your child will bring home a yellow spelling book with a list of spelling words each Thursday. Please practise these spellings with your child, in preparation for a spelling test the following Thursday. The list of spellings will consist of Year 2 common exception words and spelling patterns that the children need to know.

Mrs Pickles will be leading the spelling sessions.

Phonics screening

It is a statutory requirement that children in Year 1 take a phonics screening test. However, as this was due to take place in June and the children were not at school, we are now required to test the children during the second half of the Autumn term.

The government are not administering a new test and so the children will be tested on a past phonics screening test (2017, 2018 or 2019).

These can be accessed online and I strongly recommend that the children practise these at home as much as possible. https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-practice-materials

Please email me if you have any queries.

Many thanks, Miss Midgley















